PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF CROATIA TO THE UNITED NATIONS
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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Croatia to the United Nations presents its
compliments to the Office for Intergovernmental Support and Coordination for Sustainable
Development and has the honor to forward herewith main messages of Croatia Voluntary

National Review for 2023.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Croatia to the United Nations avails itself of
this opportunity to renew to the Office for Intergovernmental Support and Coordination for

Sustainable Development, the assurances of its highest consideration. ‘S \
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